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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Conservation Halton Board Resolution re: Effects of Climate Change on Biodiversity within 
Conservation Halton’s Watersheds

From: Robyn Koutrouliotis <rkoutrouliotis@hrca.on.ca>  
Sent: September 29, 2023 4:03 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Conservation Halton Board Resolution re: Effects of Climate Change on Biodiversity within Conservation 
Halton’s Watersheds 

On September 21, 2023, Conservation Halton’s Board approved the following recommendations in Action Item 
8.4 entitled “Effects of Climate Change on Biodiversity within Conservation Halton’s Watersheds (CHB 07 23 
09)”: 

THAT the Conservation Halton Board endorses the eight recommendations in support of Conservation 
Halton’s programs and services contained in the report entitled “Effects of Climate Change on 
Biodiversity within Conservation Halton’s Watersheds.”  

And THAT the Conservation Halton Board directs staff to distribute the report to municipal and other 
partners, post the full report and executive summary to the Conservation Halton website, and engage 
the public on social media.  

And THAT the Conservation Halton Board receives for information, the staff report entitled, “Effects of 
Climate Change on Biodiversity within Conservation Halton’s Watersheds.” 

The report explores how local biodiversity is and will continue to be affected by climate change and provides 
local examples. It describes what actions Conservation Halton is currently undertaking to address the impacts 
of climate change on biodiversity and provides eight recommendations for additional action. The report 
acknowledges the efforts of others, including local municipalities, to address climate change implications and 
offers suggestions for action. 

The full report and executive summary are available for download at the following links: 

https://www.conservationhalton.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/CC_Biodiversity_ExSummary_FINAL.pdf 
https://www.conservationhalton.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/CC_Biodiversity_MainReport_FINAL.pdf 

Thank you, 

Robyn Koutrouliotis  
Admin Assistant, Office of the CEO/FOI Coordinator 

2596 Britannia Road West, Burlington, ON L7P 0G3 
905.336.1158 ext.2236 | rkoutrouliotis@hrca.on.ca 
conservationhalton.ca 
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